

February 25th, 2013

Ben Shavolian 425 Northern Blvd., Suite 32 Great Neck, NY 11021

Dear Mr. Ben Shavolian,

Our 10th year Anniversary Annual Awards Gala was a huge success and would not have been possible without your help. We began in 2003 as concerned members of local congregations wanting to address the crisis surrounding affordable housing.

Now, ten years later our advocacy continues to be relevant in the fight against displacement. Our mission has evolved to advocate for a sustainable living community responsive to housing, open space, education, health, youth and economic development needs in and around North Brooklyn. Your personal commitment and involvement in CUFFH is vital to our growth. You are truly making a difference in people's lives and, for that, we must thank you.

Your donation towards our gala held on Wednesday, February 20, 2013 to Churches United For Fair Housing, Inc. (CUFFH) a non-profit 501(c) (3) organization is fully tax deductible with the exception of \$80 per meal (if applicable).

Thank you for making it such a memorable night at Giando on the Water, filled with dinner, dancing, and a beautiful view.

Respectfully,

Rob Solano

Executive Director

Erving Vega

Fundraising Committee Chair